
  OSHKOSH POLICE DEPARTMENT 

  PUBLIC INFORMATION OFFICE 

  420 JACKSON STREET  

  OSHKOSH, WI 54901 

  (920) 236-5742 

  

 

  

 FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

  

 OSHKOSH POLICE DEPARTMENT 

 ________________________________________   

Page 1 of 1 

 

 
Date:    April 18, 2016 
Time:  8:45 A. M.   
Contact:  Officer Joseph Nichols 
  Public Information Officer  
  (920)236-5742 

 
Subject:   Weapons Call – Shots Fired  
 
The Oshkosh Police Department is investigating a weapons complaint in the 1600 block 
of Oregon St. on Sunday, April 17, 2016 at about 2:35 A.M.  The original report to police 
was of shots fired in the area. 
 
When Oshkosh Police arrived, they located several shell casings.  The area was 
checked and other than the original report of shots fired; and a few patrons of a local 
tavern hearing it, no other information was available.  There were no injuries or damage 
reported.  The investigation continues.       
 
Oshkosh Police are asking anyone with information in regards to the weapons 
complaint to contact Detective April Hinke at (920) 236-5703.   
 
If you have information, but would like to remain anonymous, please contact the 
Winnebago County Crime Stoppers at (920) 231-8477 and leave a tip; or text IGOTYA 
and your tip to 274637; or go to www.winnebagocrimestoppers.org and leave a tip.   
You may be eligible for a cash reward if your tip leads to an arrest. 
 
If you have questions about the media release, please contact me on my cell phone at 
(920) 379-3572.  Thank you.   
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